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STUDENT PROGRESS REPORTS TO PARENTS 
 

The board feels that it is essential for parents to be kept fully informed of their children’s 
progress in school. 
 
The type of progress reports available to parents will be devised by the professional staff in 
cooperation with parents. 
 
Progress reports will be available to parents of children grades 1 through 12 four times per year 
(every nine weeks).  Progress reports will be available to parents at the completion of each 
grading period.  Supplementary reports will also be required for students in danger of failing.  
Conferences with parents will be used as an integral part of the reporting system. 
 
 
LEGAL REF.: State Board of Education Minimum Standards 3301-35-02 
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